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RETURN TO IN-PERSON LEARNING 
Friday, October 23, 2020 

 

Dear Holdenville Students, Parents, Staff and Community; 

 

Holdenville Schools will resume to in-person learning Monday October 26, 2020 on our regular 

schedule.  Our first priority continues to be the safety and well-being of our students, staff, 

and community during this pandemic.  We have met all the criteria for quarantine by local and 

State Health Department officials.   

 

The district has worked very hard to ensure all facilities have been disinfected and sanitized 

while continuing to serve our students through distance learning.  We are still under the mask 

requirements for all district facilities as we continue to try and reduce the spread of the virus.  

Please let the school know if you need an additional mask for your child.  The district has 

received some additional cloth masks for students and will distribute as requested by the 

parent or the student. 

  

COVID-19 is transmitted through person to-person contact and through the exchange of 

respiratory droplets.  As more cases are being confirmed in Hughes County and across the 

state, it is important to be sensible, but also vigilant in reducing the spread of the virus.  

Symptoms of COVID-19 include fever, cough and shortness of breath along with loss of taste.  

If you or any member of your family exhibit any of these symptoms, please contact your 

medical provider for advice immediately. 


